
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

 For the last two days several notifications have circulated 
through various media regarding statutory appointments and 
other related matters. This also includes the notifications 
regarding the appointment of a new Pro–Vice Chancellor, 
Registrar and Director, South Campus.  It is hereby clarified that 
Prof. P. C. Joshi, Pro-Vice Chancellor will act as Vice Chancellor 
and is the only Competent Authority to approve / issue orders as 
per the provisions of the Act, Statutes and Ordinances of the 
University. Any notification / orders issued without the due 
approval of Prof. P. C. Joshi are null and void. 
 
 Looking forward to cooperation of one and all to ensure that 
the admission process, recruitment and academic activities are 
carried out smoothly as per schedule without any delay in the 
scenario of COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
 This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority.  
 
 
 

 
DR. VIKAS GUPTA 

REGISTRAR 
22nd October, 2020 
 


